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A "have to know" book! BROWSE THE BOOK! Five Stars Thanks. Now, a
dissected aorta and 4 subsequent dissected arteries later, I know better
- a little too late. It isn't worth destroying your life with this
stuff. It destroys your connective tissue and there is no way to repair
ir. This volume finally puts the dangers of the drug family into plain
language that everyone can understand. The recommendations for treatment
and healing were ok. VERY INFORMATIVE on a very important subject!. I
though this book will be more comprehensive in its info regarding
Fluoroquinolone Toxicty as the author was one of the leading experts in
this area. A lot of the info still seemed very speculative. I thought
the info and research was great regarding how exactly to possibly
prevent FQ toxicity by taking . I thought the info and research was
great regarding how to possibly prevent FQ toxicity by firmly taking
magnesium and Vit E while on the FQ antibiotic... Everyone should ..
VERY INFORMATIVE on a very important subject matter! Everyone should
heed the warnings and become educated on the horrific harm these
antibiotics could cause. All the chemo medications had scary warnings
about who should not handle them, but this drug class, until lately, had
none... For 20 years I dealt with this drug without clue to the fact
that it was a re-engineered cytoxic (chemotherapy) medication disguised
as an antibiotic.
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